NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT
P.O. Box #655
North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655
Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North
Chelmsford Water District was held on September 9, 2024 at the Washington Street
Office. The meeting was convened at 4:05 p-m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David
Irvine and Robert Leavitt, Superintendent Paul Pires, Daysha Morell. and Aurora Bas.

Linda Ligoui-i of 171 Middlesex Street came in to speak to us about her high
water bill caused by a leaking toilet. Her bill was $2;538.00, her normal bills were
$150.00 to $160.00. We spoke to her for a while about this. Commissioner Leavitt made

a motion to reduce her bill by $2.000.00, seconded by Commissioner Irvine, the vote was
unanimous.

Commissioner Clark made a motion to accept the minutes of the August 5 2024
Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Irvine the vote was unanimous.
Paul Pires spoke about PFAS and the carbon replacement.

Paul Pires said that CSX Railroad will stop sending us bills in regards to
Middlesex Street, Wotton Street and Wellman Ave.

Paul Pires spoke about the proposed 40B development on Marose Ave.
Paul Pires said that he might need to hire another employee next year.

Our next meeting will be on October 7, 2024 at 4:00 p.m.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to adjourn at 5:10 p.m. seconded by
Commissioner Leavitt; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Sub}nitted,
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Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk



